[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your email.  We have received an overwhelming amount of emails, and unfortunately we are not able to respond to each one.

If you are a member of the media, please contact our attorney, Anna Harmon at (503)266-5590.

Thank you to each person who has so generously supported our family at this time.  If you are wondering how or where to donate, you can visit
http://www.samaritanspurse.org/article/christian-couple-faces-135000-fine/

where Franklin Graham has begun accepting donations on our behalf. If you would rather, you can also make donations through paypal at
melissa@sweetcakesweb.com 
or to our church, Lynchwood Church of God
at 3818 SE 174th Ave Portland OR 97236.

We continue to believe that all Americans should be free to live by
their faith at home and in the work place without fear of being
punished by the government.  The overwhelming response to our story reminds us that so many Americans believe this too.  Thank you again for your support, and God bless.

Melissa Klein
